

GRETCHEN M. HIRT, Assistant to the County Administrator ghirt@broward.org
115 South Andrews Avenue, Governmental Center, Room 409 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-7579

April 11, 2014

Ms. Christine Timmon 12 SE 20th Street #1 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316-2845

DELIVERY VIA EMAIL
Christine84@myway.com

Dear Ms. Timmon:

Thank you for calling to request a delegation, earlier this morning, and submitting an email this afternoon, to speak before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners at their next Regular Meeting, April 22nd. Based on our conversation, you have indicated that the topic you wish to discuss is the Board of County Commissioners' recent action to create an ordinance offering encouragement for local hiring by county vendors and contractors. I am sure the Board will be pleased to hear your enthusiastic support for their action.

As you are aware, you will be placed on the Regular agenda and given three minutes to address the commission. We would ask that you arrive at 10:00AM.

very fruly rours,

Gretchen M. Hirt

Assistant to the County Administrator

Broward County

